Town of Lewis 2023 Public Budget Hearing

November 3, 2022

Lewis Town Hall

Present: Counselors Lanita Canavan, John Blades, Steve Denton, Supervisor James Monty and Town Secretary Susie Ewald. Terry Pulsifer - Absent

Public Present: Patty Bashaw, Glenn Williams

Called to Order: The Public Budget Hearing was called to order by Supervisor Monty at 7:00 P.M.

The 2023 Town Budget was presented. See attached proposed budget.

Supervisor Monty asked for public comment. Patty Bashaw, spoke on behalf of the Elizabethtown-Lewis Ambulance Service, asked if the Board had any questions regarding their proposal. She spoke of why they needed the amount they are asking for. The Board had no questions.

Supervisor Monty suggested a meeting with the Ambulance Service to discuss possible ideas to help with funds for the squad come the new year. Patty will touch base with Carolyn.

Supervisor Monty asked the Town Board for any questions or concerns they may have. There were no concerns or comments from the Town Board. The Board agrees to the preliminary budget.

Next Town Board meeting will be Wednesday November 9, 2022 at 7 PM due to the Elections being held Tuesday the 8th.

A motion to adjourn 7:25 PM was made by Lanita Canavan and seconded by Steve Denton, 0 opposed, motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Pam Williams Town Clerk